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Dear Council,
| am writing to object to the proposed garbage tip in Lidcombe.

It is unreasonable to consider putting the tip in Lidcombe with its current situation. People have lived in this area for
a long time and some young families are moving into the area.

| have been living in this area for over 30 years and it wiil degrade the area and a lot of other issues coming with
having the tip.

| don't think anyone would be happy to live next to the tip if they have a choice, so why not be considerate towards
the people who are living here at the moment.
Australia has plenty of land so why Lidcombe?

Regards,
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